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HONOR FLIGHT NETWORK SUSPENDS HONOR FLIGHTS NETWORK WIDE. 
 
COLUMBUS, OHIO- This morning Honor Flight Columbus was notified by its parent organization 
Honor Flight Network, Inc. that effective immediately they have mandated a suspension of all 
Honor Flight Trips through at least April 30th in response to concerns surrounding the Coronavirus 
public health crisis. 
 
As soon as Honor Flight Columbus is permitted, we will resume our efforts to plan and execute our 
mission. Please be patient with us as we navigate the scheduling and re-scheduling of our activities. 
 
Veterans who have been booked on our April missions are in the process of being contacted now, 
and our intent will be to book them on their Honor Flight in as timely of a manner as possible. 
 
 
 

# # # 
 
Honor Flight Columbus is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization operating since 2007 with the sole mission to 
transport America’s senior Veterans to Washington DC to see their memorials. HFC has flown 102 missions, 
taking 6,836 senior veterans on their Honor Flight. HFC is funded entirely by donations from businesses, 
foundations, and grateful Americans. Follow us on social media @honorflightcmh and learn more at 
www.honorflightcolumbus.org.  
 
 


